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Comment: Congress was conducting oversight in 2017 of what appears to
be a concerted effort by foreign entities to funnel millions
of dollars through various non-profit entities to influence
the U.S. energy market. Hillary Clinton, Former Secretary of
State made a private speech in 2014, according to documents,
which included statements about the struggles of dealing with
Russian-backed environmental groups. According to the
Washington Times, Secretary Clinton said the following: "We
[the State Department and the U.S.] were up against Russia
pushing oligarchs and others to buy media. We were even up
against phony environmental groups, and I'm a big



enviromnentalist, but these were funded by the Russians to
stand against any effort, 'Oh that pipeline, that fracking,
that whatever will be a problem for you,' and a lot of the
money supporting that message was coming from Russia.
According to the former Secretary General of NATO, "Russia, as
part of their sophisticated information and disinformation
operations, engaged actively with so-called nongovernmental
organizations- environmental organizations working against
shale gas- to maintain dependence on imported Russian gas. In
general, the potential for Russia using energy supplies as a
means of putting pressure on European nations is a matter of
concern. No country should use supply and pricing as tools of
coercion.

First Name: c

Middle Name:

Last Name: c

Mailing Address: c

Mailing Address 2: c

City: c

Country: United States

State or Province: California

ZIP/Postal Code: c

Email Address:

Phone Number:

Fax Number:

Organization Name:

Submitter's
Representative:

Government Agency Type:

Government Agency:

Cover Page:

Document Optional Details

Status Set Date: 04/19/2018

Current Assignee: Bacon, Cuttie (DOE)

Status Set By: Freeman, Yohanna (DOE)

Comment Start Date:

Comment Due Date:



Legacy ID:

Tracking Number: 1k2-91xy-qqd7

Total Page Count
Including Attachments:

1

Submitter Info

Comment: Congress was conducting oversight in 2017 of what appears to
be a concerted effort by foreign entities to funnel millions
of dollars through various non-profit entities to influence
the U.S. energy market. Hillary Clinton, Former Secretary of
State made a private speech in 2014, according to documents,
which included statements about the struggles of dealing with
Russian-backed environmental groups. According to the
Washington Times, Secretary Clinton said the following: "We
[the State Department and the U.S.] were up against Russia
pushing oligarchs and others to buy media. We were even up
against phony environmental groups, and I'm a big
enviromnentalist, but these were funded by the Russians to
stand against any effort, 'Oh that pipeline, that fracking,
that whatever will be a problem for you,' and a lot of the
money supporting that message was coming from Russia.
According to the former Secretary General of NATO, "Russia, as
part of their sophisticated information and disinformation
operations, engaged actively with so-called nongovernmental
organizations- environmental organizations working against
shale gas- to maintain dependence on imported Russian gas. In
general, the potential for Russia using energy supplies as a
means of putting pressure on European nations is a matter of
concern. No country should use supply and pricing as tools of
coercion.

First Name: c

Middle Name:

Last Name: c

Mailing Address: c

Mailing Address 2: c

City: c

Country: United States

State or Province: California

ZIP/Postal Code: c

Email Address:

Phone Number:

Fax Number:

Organization Name:



Submitter's
Representative:

Government Agency Type:

Government Agency:

Cover Page:


